
 

Morris Goding Studio 6, Level 1 T 02 9692 9322 NSW 

Access Consulting 56 Bowman Street F 02 9692 8433 QLD 

ABN 70 414 330 060 Pyrmont NSW 20 09 W mgac.com.au VIC 

14th April 2022 

 

Perry Milledge 

Mirvac Construction  

Level 10, 54 Park Street,  

Sydney, NSW 2000 

 

Dear Perry, 

RE: Basement Levels of Waterloo Metro Quarter Development (Building 2) – S4.55 

Access Statement 

This letter has been prepared by Morris Goding Access Consulting (MGAC) for Mirvac 

Construction to support the S4.55 application for building 2 basement levels of Waterloo 

Metro Quarter Development.   

MGAC has reviewed and assessed the drawings changes prepared in respect of the S4.55 

application submission. 

On this basis, MGAC is of the opinion that the proposed S4.55 drawings do not show major 

change from the approved DA drawings to the current drawing sets this S4.55 statement 

supports.   

In addition, issues raised (and that have been) by issued by MGAC can be amended at 

detail design stages to readily achieve compliance as per AS1428.1, AS2890.6 and AS4299 

and the DDA Premises Standards. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

David Goding 

Director 

Morris Goding Access Consulting 


